
Good Morning! 

Attached is the latest (sept 1, 2014) ARES list update.  Also attached is a copy of the September 

members message, and the New Section Newsletter. 

I have also provided the August New Ham Report and New ARRL Member Report, both sorted 

by City.  Please reach out to these folks! 

I will be sending out a notice with information on the 2014 ARRL Simulated Emergency Test 

later today, please watch for it. 

Hope you having a grand holiday weekend! 

73! 

Steve Szabo WB4OMM 

NFL Section Manager 

 


